
Grant deadline approaching 

 
There is not long to go before the 17th April 2020 deadline for churches and chapels to apply for a 
Wiltshire Historic Churches Trust grant. You may wish to remind your churches and chapels of the 
opportunity to gain financial support from WHCT for their fabric repair and community facilities 
projects.  
 
Details of the WHCT grant scheme, eligible projects and the application form are on this WHCT 
website grants page. 
 
The website pages provide comprehensive advice. Any questions can be addressed to the 
Secretary by email only (to ensure a response over the holiday period) - sec.whct@gmail.com.  

https://www.wiltshirehistoricchurchestrust.org.uk/grants/how-to-apply/
https://www.wiltshirehistoricchurchestrust.org.uk/grants/how-to-apply/
mailto:sec.whct@gmail.com

